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Activities of Kolkata Chapter of IGS during July – September’ 2023 

Kolkata Chapter of IGS is proud to host the National Seminar on Geotechnics – Recent 
Advancement in Research and Practice (Geo – RAPP 2023) on 4th and 5th August, 2023 at Dr. 
H. L. Roy Building, Jadavpur University, Jadavpur, Kolkata, West Bengal, India.  

 
Eminent personality from Industry, Mr. Amitava 
Ghosal, one of key member related to Kolkata 
Metro, was the Chief Guest along with the 
august presence of IGS President Dr. Anil Joseph 
and IGS Hony. Secretary Dr. A. P. Singh made 
this occasion a memorable one. 
 
More than 150 distinguished personalities from 
industries and institutes, related to the 
Geotechnical Engineering, graced the seminar 

with their valuable presence. The seminar was divided into five (05) technical sessions where 
more than thirty (30) participants got 
chance to present their papers on 
different relevant topics related to 
recent advancement and researches in 
this field. There were three (03) key note 
deliberations and six (06) corporate 
presentations. 
 
At the conclusion of the seminar, a high 
level panel of experts on Geotechnical 
Engineering, after a thorough review, selected top five (05) best papers.  
 
The expert panel overwhelmingly recognised the authors and acknowledged all sources and 

contributors included in their 
works. The panel of experts is of 
the opinion that the new addition 
to the papers will enhance the 
discipline and take it to a new 
height. While announcing the best 
five papers, the expert panel said 
that it was very difficult to choose 
five best papers as all the papers 
presented in the seminar was rich 
with knowledge. The authors were 

highly appreciated for their tireless effort to make their research paper's idea more 
believable and interesting. 
 
The authors were presented with Certificates and memento in recognition of the work. 
 
The local chapter expressed gratitude towards the practicing engineers, academicians, 
geologists, geoscientists, Government and public authorities and private organisations for 
extending their valuable supports and making worthy contribution to the seminar. 

 


